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   SEAGREEN LARGE FUND    
 

We are delighted to announce this 
Seagreen Community Grant has been 

awarded to:- 
 

FCCC PATHWAYS PROJECT 
 

1. Repair of sea defences at Montrose Basin and 
resurfacing of road: £120,000 

2. Provision of materials and labour for Ferryden pathways: 
£90,000 

3. Provision of information boards and enhancement of 
pathways with planters along with a tourist walking trail: 
£40,000 

 

Ferryden & Craig Community Council look forward to 
bringing these wonderful improvements to our ward courtesy 
of Seagreen. 
 


